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Report of: 
 

St. Lukes Hospice 

Report to: 
 

Health Scrutiny Sub-Committee 

Date: 
 

1st June, 2023 

Subject: St. Luke’s Hospice Quality Account 
 
Purpose of Report: 
 
To share the Quality Account with Sub Committee Members and invite comments, 
to feed back to the Trust by their deadline of 21st June 2023. 
 
There is a specific section within the report which includes comments from this sub 
committee. Below is the text that was included in the report for 2021-22. 
 
Sheffield City Council’s Health Scrutiny Sub-Committee  
On behalf of Sheffield City Council’s Health Scrutiny Sub-Committee, I 
acknowledge receipt of the 2021/22 Quality Accounts. We look forward to 
engaging with St Luke’s in our scrutiny work over the coming year.  
Cllr Ruth Milsom, Chair, Health Scrutiny Sub-Committee  
 

 
Recommendations: 
 
For members of the sub-committee to: 

1. note the content of the report 
2. Discuss and agree comments to be fed back to St’ Luke’s Hospice by 

the deadline of 21st June 
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